STATE OF NEW MEXICO



ENERGY, MINERALS and NATURAL RESOURCES DIVISION OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE



BRUCE KING GOVERNOR ANITA LOCKWOOD CABINET SECRETARY

1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410 (505) 334-6178

December 6, 1993

Mr. Rick Wilcox BCO, Inc. 135 Grant Santa Fe, NM 87501

RE:

Illegal Pits in Northwest New Mexico Byrd #1, A-23-24N-07W (Separator pit) Byrd #5, O-23-24N-07W (Separator pit)

Dear Rick:

Field inspections conducted on December 3, 1993 by Denny Foust revealed that the above mentioned pits have been netted as per requested in my letter dated July 20, 1993. The pits are in compliance and no longer require C-134 exceptions.

If you have any questions please feel free to call me at 505-334-6178.

Yours truly,

Diama K. Dairhurst

Dianna K. Fairhurst Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector

xc:

Jackie Neckels - BLM Farmington

C-134 Correspondence

Well File